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02/03/2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

My name is Caren, grant administrator and Locum coordinator for SASSA. I 

herewith wish to express my gratitude to Ambition 24 Locums for having supplied us 

with Medical Doctors and other medical personnel for a number of years now. I can 

confidently state that Ambition 24 Hours has always been able to assist us with our 

requirements, and where issues arose with our permanent staff being sick or not 

available Ambition 24 has always been able to assist on short notice too. I highly 

recommend their services to any medical organisation as it has given me peace of 

mind I otherwise would not have had.  

 

Many Thanks 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Caren Moos 

     


